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In the September 16, 2018 edition of the Catholic Moment, Bishop Timothy Doherty committed to publishing a list 
of clergy with substantiated allegations of sexual misconduct with minors who served in the Diocese of Lafayette-
in-Indiana.  Today, September 28, we are publishing this list and making a commitment to provide updates to the 
list so that it remains current. 

 The following clergy that served in the Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana, had a substantiated 
allegation of sexual misconduct with a minor, and as a result, are no longer in public ministry.  When 
considering this list, please bear in mind the following points: 

• Our primary concern in the publication of this list is for the benefit of the victims. That the victims 
know the person who abused them has been identified, and the name(s) of the abuser(s) made 
public. 
 

• If you have been a victim of abuse by clergy, or know someone who has been, please contact the 
following: 

o If a child is a victim of abuse or neglect immediately report to the Child Protection 
Agency (Hotline: 800-800-5556) or a local law enforcement agency. 

o Doris May, Victim Assistance Minister and Head of Pastoral Response Team: (765) 464-
4988. 

o Charles “Max” Layden, Conduct in Ministry Officer:  (765) 742-7646. 
 

• Abuse may take different forms that constitute an attack on the person’s emotional and physical 
being.   
 

• Allegations are deemed to be substantiated when there is reasonable cause to believe that abuse 
with a minor occurred.  A determination does not constitute a legal judgement. 
 

• This list covers the period from 1944 (the year the Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana was created) 
to the present.  
 
 

• Cases reported subsequent to 1994 (when the Diocesan Review Board was created) have been 
presented to the DRB for review and recommendation. 



 
 

• Cases predating 1994 were reviewed using Diocesan administrative processes. 
 

• The Catholic Moment, the newspaper of the Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana has, as a matter of 
practice, posted announcements about the removal of clergy from ministry for sexual misconduct 
with minors.  
 

• Secular newspapers, through investigative reporting, have provided the public with the names of 
clergy serving in the Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana who were accused of child sexual abuse.  In 
particular, we reference: 

o The Indianapolis Star and Indianapolis News exposé; February 16, 1997 
o The National Catholic Reporter; February 26, 1997 
o Pharos-Tribune; March 21, 1997 

 
• Questions about this list should be submitted to the Office of the Vicar General, Diocese of 

Lafayette-in-Indiana, P.O. Box 260, Lafayette, IN 47902-0260.  765-742-0275. 

 

 


